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February 14, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
As part of our commitment to provide high quality and reliable water and wastewater service, 

Austin Water will replace water and wastewater lines in your area. Construction is expected to 

begin around July of 2019 and should take about 18 months. 

We recognize that the construction period will bring disruptions and are working hard to be a 

good neighbor during the project. 

To learn more, please join us for an informational meeting. There will be a brief presentation at 

the beginning of the meeting and staff will be available to talk with customers and answer 

questions throughout the meeting time. 

West Allandale Water Improvements Project 

DATE: February 27, 2019 

TIME: 7 p.m. – 8 p.m. 

LOCATION: Northwest Recreation Center, 2913 Northland Dr., Austin, TX 78757 

A fact sheet about the project is enclosed. If you have questions, please feel free to contact us.  

Sincerely, 

Emlea Chanslor      Lisa Whitworth 
Public Information Specialist Senior    Project Manager 
Austin Water       Public Works 
512-972-0145       512-974-5615 
emlea.chanslor@austintexas.gov    lisa.whitworth@austintexas.gov  
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